
HB 1175 - DIGEST

Finds that the public health, safety, and welfare require
that the sale and consumption of alcoholic beverages be
prohibited on state ferries.

Declares that it is unlawful to sell or consume alcoholic
beverages on state ferries. The department shall post signs to
this effect at all ferry terminals and on all vessels.


